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July 27, 2021
The Juliette Low Parent Teacher Organization is a group of parents, teachers and administrators who
enrich the student experience through fun and educational activities and events that are not
otherwise available through the daily curriculum and school budget.

IMPORTANT DATES

Popsicles with the Principals
Wednesday - July 28
Victoria Hills 12:30 - 1:30
Juliette Low 3:00 - 4:00

Kindergarten Orientation
Tuesday, Aug 3

First Day of School
Wednesday, Aug 11

First PTO Meeting
Monday Aug 16 6:30pm

Fun Fair
Friday, August 27

Next PTO MEETING
…………………………………….

PTO Meeting
August 16, 2021     6:30pm

Check our school calendar for
the Zoom link

We want to officially welcome  our new
principal, Mrs. Smith, and her family to our

Juliette Low community. We are so excited to
start this new school year with her energy and

leadership.
Welcome Mrs. Smith!

FOLLOW US

On Facebook

@Juliette Low PTO

On Twitter

@LowPTO

Low PTO School Page

low.ccsd59.org/about/parent-te

acher-organization/

Email us at:

jlowpto@gmail.com

PTO  BUDGET  2020 - 2021
This year we raised:                       $3600

Expenses

- 5th Grade Swag Bag and

- Kinder Graduation T-shirts         $1486

- ExploreMore Day                        $1098

- Winter Celebration                     $ 650

Juliette Low Needs You!
Did you know that all PTO the events, fun activities, and traditions at

Low that you have come to know and enjoy over the years depend on
parents and people just like you?

As students and families who have for years supported our events move on from Low all these events
and activities are at risk of not continuing because we don’t have enough volunteers to take them on and
support PTO to make them happen. Please consider volunteering to support enriching our students’
learning..

https://low.ccsd59.org/about/parent-teacher-organization/
https://low.ccsd59.org/events/
https://low.ccsd59.org/events/
https://www.facebook.com/JulietteLowPto/?__tn__=kC-R&eid=ARDEmQhpWvNmoJkhjxWTH6rdp6b-5mGaRLJEso9a_Y_svEZUUhKEu2053Jj10yjLDuuFETAJ2LZW9TmG&hc_ref=ARSaXCIHHSG-xVdJQ0VKyOni57_6OGGGOqh4LGHrSvf1494mi0rAF2BVR63Wt_TdWXo&fref=nf&__xts__[0]=68.ARBrj0n_n5milhDwOErBt0_TXUdrnBY40zECaGED616i1Gi038GhJzqxNZjTSdxRK54--hycKwVWKNhlYDPkA4OxktJYd_F6ws89Sl1lSYzc352Awl1tJ8viBX5z9-cIXbCzD5wNGCFGy5q9XxqGnxdAqj54pw2WI1n6hXx96yAz2tNm27k93GsGW88kUqf1j0gCd1uAuzPtvZOariR-UlYa0OXt--OnR7YdWSX7ujzmuZ62josXF3HQeaNY1TWe9mRiCpnoD9zCX2W2tdnqTyxRfT5_uAQD9wF2P3F0zTkhGdWbrlz8-HcSiO2_6zpgAVKH2jmvK7X8Zl5JT8Z9guq5lg
https://twitter.com/LowPto
https://low.ccsd59.org/about/parent-teacher-organization/
https://low.ccsd59.org/about/parent-teacher-organization/


A Recap of This Year

KINDER T-SHIRTS 5th GRADE GIFTS 5TH GRADE MOVIE NIGHT

EXPLOREMORE DAY 2021

Watch Me Grow!
As we slowly move closer towards a sense of “normalcy'' we truly

understand the value of spending time with loved ones and making
memories more than ever.

At the end of last year PTO commissioned this sign to enrich our
students and families experiences.

Make sure you check it out once school starts out.

Cheers to making new memories in the new school year!!
From the Juliette Low PTO

Through this app you can be part of and have access to our school directory. You
can create an account and download the app on your phone. You’ll have access to
contact information for families in your child’s class and other families at Low.   Click
here to login to AtoZ Connect App
You will need the phone number and email provided to the school in order to create
an account and log in. Download the App to your phone on Google Play or App Store
. If you would like to OPT OUT click here

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vRpAX0kWZrDu9t5UQZKjeSATKYZBv4R0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vRpAX0kWZrDu9t5UQZKjeSATKYZBv4R0/view?usp=sharing
https://atozconnect.com/desktop/search_nexus_qry_list.php
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.atozdirectories.atozconnectapp&hl=en_US
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/atoz-connect/id1321448035
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1x_AM0UAQJSelceTVOnNblc90tGarSI4S-cSy8LbKuJ0/viewform?ts=5f32a144&edit_requested=true


A Big Thank You!

We want to recognize  Mrs. Peterson for all her work
helping organize ExploreMore Day. She worked so hard.
We are so grateful to Ms. Peterson for all her hard work to
make this event memorable for all of our students.

A Big Thank You!
Another overdue recognition goes out to Michelle
Dabizljevic for our Yearbook. Michelle, on a normal

year, participates in school events and takes pictures.
She also collects pictures for the 1st day of School
and creates the layout for the yearbook. Thank you

Michelle for your hard work!

A Big Thank You!
We recognize Kristin Fiore as well. Kristin supports
the PTO during Staff and Teacher Appreciation by

sending out requests for snack and breakfast
donations to treat our teachers and school staff.

Thank you Kristin for doing all this work!

Please continue to support JULIETTE LOW PTO through our fundraisers

Amazon Smile
Did you know that any time you make a purchase through Amazon Smile you
support Juliette Low School PTO?

Learn how you can support LOW PTO with your Amazon purchase:
smile.amazon.com/ch/36-4245211

BoxTops
Don’t forget to scan your grocery store receipts. Learn more about how your regular
purchases of many products support our school. Clipped tops can be turned in at
Juliette Low’s vestibule.

Download the app and learn how to scan your receipts.

Check our website for more info.

SCRIP Gift Card Fundraiser

E-Gift Cards Order Form

Click here to learn more about the retailers available.

OUR MISSION AS JULIETTE LOW’S  PTO IS:
● To enrich the student experience through fun and educational activities and events that are not otherwise available through the daily

curriculum and the district budget. Examples include: Book Fair, Box Tops, Amazon Smile, Cultural Arts Assemblies, Explore More Day,
Boosterthon Fun Run, and Track & Field Day

● To build community among children, parents, teachers, staff, and the neighborhood. Examples include: classroom parties and party
boxes, Teacher Appreciation Week, AtoZConnect, Restaurant Nights, 5th Grade T-shirts & Field Trip, Yearbook & Picture Day, Food
Trucks, and Spirit Wear

● To improve the physical environment of the school and its surroundings, or within the classroom.
We all want the same thing for our children: that they receive the best education possible in a warm, nurturing environment. By sharing our talents, we
will continue to make Juliette Low a place where we “Make Learning Happen Together.”
All parents are automatically members of the PTO and are encouraged to attend meetings and sign up for email and/or Facebook/Twitter updates.
Meetings are a great way to get to know other parents and meet staff. It is als

o a forum for your suggestions, questions, and ideas. Suggestions are always welcome so please come and share your ideas with us!

VISIT OUR PAGE FIND US ON FACEBOOK FOLLOW US ON TWITTER

https://smile.amazon.com/gp/f.html?C=3430T0KNPXSGZ&K=2DNWQPYLDRE0L&M=urn:rtn:msg:20181126133209833a49d23c9d410da247d62431b0p0na&R=2C25JIB2TV854&T=C&U=http%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.com%2Fch%2F36-4245211&H=1POE3GEPQJ7D7AMI22AITUYOZESA
https://www.boxtops4education.com/
https://youtu.be/qWuXDKejVEg
https://low.ccsd59.org/about/parent-teacher-organization/box-tops-2/
https://drive.google.com/drive/u/0/folders/1BMcoDrxhwFoU3_XJlKsHyYAZTQP_gccq
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1N8gnPxroVbCumIgoXz3JYtm_8CS9V5ax/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfInNuZVD3mi3oC2iJBdzY3eaxS3W8sUnaKJmwbzoTSrSOEsQ/viewform
https://www.shopwithscrip.com/shopwithscrip-retailers
https://low.ccsd59.org/about/parent-teacher-organization/box-tops-2/
https://low.ccsd59.org/about/parent-teacher-organization/
https://www.facebook.com/JulietteLowPto/
https://twitter.com/LowPt

